
Scope of Work 
Matt Craig ² Minnesota State UniYersit\ 

Performance Period: 12 months 

PURMHFW-CULWLFDO SHUYLFHV 

These tasks are critical to the Astrop\ Project and Zhich Ze e[pect the contractor to perform                
dXring the performance period. 

CRQGD SDFNDJLQJ: Maintain the conda packages on conda-forge for the core, coordinated, and             
infrastrXctXre packages, and keep the astrop\ conda channel Xp-to-date. EnsXre conda           
installation instrXctions for sXpported packages are Xp-to-date. EnsXre that the latest conda            
Yersions of packages are all compatible Zith each other (this coXld be done as part of a Zider                  
effort Zith other deYelopers to set Xp a project-Zide integration testing repositor\, Zhere Ze              
install all core/coordinated/infrastrXctXre packages Xsing different methods and make sXre all           
the test sXites pass Zhen these are all Xsed together). 

PDFNDJH WHPSODWH PDLQWHQDQFH: ​ContribXte to maintaining the astrop\ package-template b\          
helping reYieZ e[isting and neZ pXll reqXests and opening neZ pXll reqXests for the highest               
priorit\ issXes. ContribXte to maintaining the package-template docXmentation (inclXding the          
APE-17 migration gXide) and assisting deYelopers Zho are tr\ing to Xse the package template. 

CRRUGLQDWHG SDFNDJH LQIUDVWUXFWXUH ZRUN ​: EnsXre core, coordinated, and infrastrXctXre         
packages all Xse the latest infrastrXctXre recommendations, and folloZ the recommendations of            
APE 17 and the latest package template. 

TXWRULDOV/AVWURS\ LHDUQ LQIUDVWUXFWXUH: ​ContribXte to bXilding and maintaining the         
infrastrXctXre Zork for Learn Astrop\ Zith an emphasis on adding gXides and improYing the              
integration of gXides/tXtorials/e[amples. 

RHYLHZV RI SXOO UHTXHVWV WR SURMHFW SDFNDJHV: ReYieZ pXll reqXests sXbmitted to the core,              
coordinated, and infrastrXctXre packages on Zhich contractor has e[pertise and assist           
contribXtors in addressing reqXired changes or take oYer inactiYe pXll reqXests. 

OWKHU IQ SFRSH SHUYLFHV 

These are loZer priorit\ items that, if time alloZs, coXld be Zorked on dXring the performance                
period. 

PKRWXWLOV WXWRULDOV: ​deYelop one or more tXtorials for astrop\ learn that shoZcase Xsing             
photXtils to carr\ oXt photometr\ on real data. 



RHIDFWRULQJ FFGSURF: ​ccdproc is in need of refactoring to improYe consistenc\ across the             
package - as one of the lead deYelopers of ccdproc, contractor is the best person to carr\ this                  
oXt. 

AGPLQLVWUDWLRQ DQG RHSRUWLQJ 

Contractor Zill be e[pected to commXnicate Zith other maintainers, participate in monthl\            
deYelopment telecons, participate in Zeekl\ Learn telecons, and attend the annXal coordination            
meeting.  

EYer\ qXarter, the contractor Zill be e[pected to proYide a brief (a1 page) sXmmar\ of Zork                
completed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


